DEER PARK HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 1978 30th YEAR REUNION

SPONSOR'S RECEIPT

The Deer Park Class of 1978 is holding its 30th Year Class Reunion this year!

This is going to be an exciting event, and the Planning Committee would like the local business community to be part of it. We kindly request your sponsorship of \$250; in return, we are honored to recognize you in the following ways:

- Recognition of the sponsor's name in all ongoing email communications to Deer Park '78 alumni
- Prominent display of the sponsor's name on large Sponsor Board located outside the entrance of the event
- Public announcement of the sponsor's name during the evening's ceremonies
- Name and company logo, if applicable, of sponsors printed in our Class Memory Book
- Name and logo, if applicable, of sponsors on a Class Reunion T-shirt
- Company information listed on Class of '78 website until 12/31/08

Your generosity will help defray the cost for the reunion and enable us to create an incredibly memorable event.

Please make your check payable to: Deer Park Class of 1978, and mail it to the following address: Planning Committee, Deer Park Class of 1978, 4323 Yosemite, Pasadena, TX, 77504.

Thank you on behalf of the entire Deer Park Class of 1978 and this year's 30th Year Reunion Planning Committee!

If you have any questions, please contact Jo Anne Theiler Bailey at 713-628-5083 or email at kimswick@sbcglobal.net.